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On May 1, Hannah Dean adopted Ellie, a 15 
hand, 11 year old registered Paint mare.  This 
was a dream 4 years in the making for both 
Hannah and Ellie.  Hannah was a young 14 
year old volunteer on the Freedom Hill Horse 
Rescue Horsemanship Team when she first 
met and worked with Ellie.  Hannah 
continued to work with Ellie and several 
other horses.  Eventually, Ellie was fostered 
by a family, adopted by another family, and 
returned to Freedom Hill Horse Rescue.  By 
that time, Hannah had turned 18, had a job, 
and was able to apply to adopt Ellie. Ellie 
now lives on a beautiful farm in Riva where 
Hannah takes care of the horses!  
Congratulations Hannah and Ellie! 

 

On May 27, Laura Britton 
of King George, VA 
applied to adopt Deliah, 
a well-trained and 
beautiful cremello 21 
year old quarter horse 
mare with tiny 
frostbitten ears.  Laura, a 
physician’s assistant in 
pain management, had 
always wanted a horse and decided to look for an 
older horse that she could love and ride gently.  
When Laura met Deliah, she noticed Delilah was 
responsive, gentle, sweet, and wonderful to ride.   
Laura says, “I fell in love with her as soon as I sat 
on her”. 

 

  

DAWSON 
Jaylee Crum, a member of Freedom Hill Horse 
Rescue’s horsemanship team, has long been crazy 
about Dawson, a 24 year old 16h school horse 
who was retired from a rigorous lesson and 
jumping program.   Jaylee works lovingly with 
Dawson on the ground and under saddle.  It’s 
become evident that the feeling is mutual.  
Dawson will not take his eyes off of Jaylee as he 
follows her around the round pen or his pasture.  
Jaylee’s parents observed this relationship and 
applied for Jaylee to foster Dawson in the summer 
of 2018!  This is a dream come true for Jaylee.  
Congratulations Jaylee and Dawson!!!

 


